
WCNA—March 20, 2006    7:15-9:15pm 
REPORTS 
Secretary , Treasurer, and Membership reports accepted. 
Discussed individual and business membership voting requirements. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
WCNA officially owns 1134 Nelson.  After bills are paid, $4600 will have been invested into the 
property along with sweat equity. 
 
Discussed Starbucks variance and parking. 
 
CEDIT grant requests are for brick streets, improvement and lighting for the business district on 
Broadway.  Marcia Stigerwald volunteered to call St. Joe Hospital to re-letter the clock at 
Broadway and Washington. 
 
Unanimous vote to support Charlotte Weybright’s letter to the City asking for individual 
assistance regarding flooding for the 6-8 homes along Thieme Dr., instead of building a flood 
wall along Theime Dr. 
 
Discussed restoration of Swinney Pond. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Motion for WCNA to support Tom Cain’s suggestions regarding alternate truck routes passed.  
He will detail specifics in a forthcoming meeting. 
 
John Garzoloni submitted bills to maintain WCNA website.  He asked to be reimbursed for this 
expense. 
 
Discussed Great American Clean-up, Tire, and Dumpster Days. 
 
GE is wanting a collaboration with WCNA concerning a mulch jogging path for GE employees.   
Specific WCNA participation is unclear and Jill to get details for this project. 
 
Motion made and carried to send letter to Jerry Beasley, CEO of ST. Joe Hospital, asking for 
update regarding St. Joe construction, parking, and easement closure. 
 
John took poll from the City regarding neighborhood issues.  Membership gave a show of hands 
to indicate priority  for each issue mentioned. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
West Central Neighborhood included in upcoming issue of Fort Wayn Magazin. 
 
Metropolitan Human Relations hosting Fair Lending conference on 20 April at Ivy Tech. from 
3-7pm. Concerning foreclosures in Indiana. 


